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Madam President,

My delegation would like to warmly welcome the distinguished delegation of Sri Lanka
and appreciates the comprehensnve report.

Indonesia commends Sri Lanka for their strong determination for peace and solid
commitment to the promotion and protection of human rights in the country. Despite
enormous human rights and humanitarian challenges encounters in the post 30 year of
conflict situation, we are encouraged by Sri Lanka’s continued progress in ensuring the
betterment of each and every Sri Lankan populatlon

Madam President,

Indonesia is of the view that Sri Lanka's continued transparency and engagement with
international community is essential to enable sustained progress in the overall situation
of the country. We therefore recommend Sri Lanka to continue its constructive

. engagement and cooperation with the international human rights mechanism,
including through technical cooperation.

In ensuring further progress and addressing remaining challenges, my delegation also
recommends the immediate implementation of recommendations of the LLRC
including on accountability process, through Sri Lanka’'s National Plan of Action on
Human Rights and other relevant mechanisms.

To conclude, Madam President, my delegation would like to extend its solidarity in this
difficult transition period and offer its best wishes to the Government and People of Sri
Lanka, in their future endeavours towards the promotion and protection of human rlghts
in the country.

Thank you.



